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Friday 5 July 2024 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Football Festival, Saturday 14 September 2024 

We are thrilled to invite you to our exciting Football Festival. This event promises to be a  
day full of fun, sportsmanship, and Habs’ community spirit. The sessions are open to anyone 
wishing to play and represent a great chance for students to meet others within their year 
group either for the first time or again after the long summer break. 

Schedule: 
Year 7: 9.30am to 11am 
Parent Talk: 10am to 10.30am in the Seldon Hall 

Year 8: 12 noon to 1.30pm 
Parent Talk: 12.30pm to 1pm in the Seldon Hall 

Location: The football sessions will take place on Penne’s Pitches 1 & 2. We will meet at 
the Penne’s Changing Rooms 

Parking: Coach Park accessed via Aldenham Road. 

The football activities will consist of several stations run by Habs’ staff and coaches from our 
partners at Tottenham Hotspur Football Club. These stations are designed to identify the 
strengths and weaknesses of students in the technical, tactical, psychological, social, and 
physical domains. Following this, we will move into games with the aim of initially identifying 
students for relevant training and playing squads. These squads are not permanent; 
students will have the opportunity to move between them throughout the course of the year 
and their school life. Movement up or down squads will be based on, behaviour, values, 
commitment and ability. 

In addition to the football sessions, we will also be hosting Parent Talks where you can  
learn more about sport at Habs, meet the Director of Sport, Head of Football, and Tottenham 
Hotspur FC Co-ordinator, discuss expectations, the role of parents as 'the team behind the 
team,' and answer any questions you may have. The talks are open to all parents 
irrespective of any involvement with football and will discuss sport at Habs in its broadest 
sense. 

We look forward to seeing you there for a fantastic day of football! 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Ryan McIntosh Mr Wayne Thomas 
Director of Sport Head of Football 



Please join Habs staff and Tottenham Hotspur FC coaches for 
an inclusive football session designed to allow students the 
chance to meet up before the start of term and to help to 

identify players for our football squads.

We will also be hosting parent talks where you can find 
out more about Sport at Habs.

FOOTBALL
SATURDAY 14 SEPTEMBER

Festival 

Year 7: 9.30am to 11am
Parent talk: 10am to 10.30am (Seldon Hall)

Year 8: 12noon to 1.30pm
Parent talk: 12.30pm to 1pm (Seldon Hall)

Location: Meet at Penne’s changing rooms


